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Ten guests and many of the young people, second generation of our community here in Barcelona 

Catalonia, attended. 

 

At the end of each of the four lectures, guests would ask questions to clarify the questions they had. 

 

We created a very pleasant atmosphere, which made the participants very happy and made them think to 

repeat the workshop some other time. 

 

A great Thank You for the support and help of the blessed families of our community and the brothers 

who came from Madrid. 

 

 


